

To the Broughton SUPPORT TEAM From Chuck and Ellen PARTNERS PROGRESS REPORT

A bi-monthly update to those supporting our international, missionary ministry 1306 Adams Drive, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80904 (719) 635-2347 e-mail: ChuckBroug@cs.com

February-March, 2015

A "PROGRESS" Report from Indiana Prisons



Pendleton Correctional Facility BibleTelling Graduation — January 27, 2015

The next day, we had our largest Indiana prison graduation at the Correctional Industrial Facility. The graduates were allowed to invite family to the celebration. In addition to sharing how this program has helped them, several of the men told Bible stories they had learned, giving the audience an idea of what actually results from the training they receive. Supt. Knight also announced the initial plans for a new housing

Asst. Volunteer Chaplain Volunteer Supt.
Supt. Mike David John Doug Wendy
Ritchie Merten Smith Gorman Chuck Rick Knight

CORRECTIONAL INDUSTRIAL FACILITY

BIBLETELLING GRADUATION

JANUARY 28, 2015

community made up of men who have already graduated from our two classes as well as those participating in our next class that begins February 24th. This is an exciting opportunity to deepen, strengthen, and equip men in their walk with God and ministry to others. They will eventually be re-positioned in the other housing units throughout the prison. **Please pray for this initiative**...We are calling it the "Shamgar Community" after a little known judge of Israel (*Judges 3:31*) who "started where he was...with what he had...and did what he could!" I'll be letting you know what develops!



men's actions/behaviors and that they appreciated the contribution that our training has

made in the prison and in these men's lives!



In His grace,